Minutes of Park meeting
September 13, 2021

Meeting was called to order my Mike at 6:30.

There were 21 members and guests in attendance.

Treasures report was given by Jane, n8mow

Denny won the 50/50 and donated it back to the club, Thanks.

The minutes were read of the August meeting off Canard’s phone because nobody had a
copy, They were approved as read.

Old business

It was discussed about replacing the repeater with an analog and digital capable one. Allen
gave a demonstration of a DMR digital repeater. The demonstration showed how you could
subscribe to different groups and | have a worldwide or a nationwide audience from your
local machine. There was much discussion whether we want to do invest in a new repeater the
old one is getting old at least 25 years

It was the consensus of the group that if we're going to replace the repeater we might as well
add the digital modes so we can be up-to-date.

The motion was made by Jerry and seconded by Phil for Earl get the price of a repeater with
digital capabilities and we can about to approve it at the next meeting that motion was
passed.

New business

The report was made by the nominating committee consisting of Blane and Libby Auville.
Their recommendations were:

Mike President

Jane treasurer

Earl Jerry and Conard vice president.

The slate of officers was approved by unanimous consent.

Jerry moved a proxy vote that we adjourn from Bob it was approved we adjourned at 7:15.



